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P.A.Reg.Ref:

An
Bord
Pleanala

ﬁYour Ref:

Tim Lucey, Chief Executive
Cork County Council
County Hall

Cork

11th May 2017

Re: M28 Cork to Ringaskiddy Motorway Scheme.
Co. Cork

Dear Sir,

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanila to refer further to the above mentioned pre-application consultation. Please be
advised that the Board has noted the content of the Inspector's Report and is satisfied that the consultations are now
complete.

Please find encloseda copy of the Planning Inspector'sreport, includinga list of prescribed bodies and the procedures for
making an application. Please note that the Minister for Housing, Planning, Community and Local Government
should be added to the inspector's list of prescribed bodies,

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please quote the
above mentioned An Bord Pleanila reference numberin any correspondenceor telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Yo DY

Kieran Doherty O

Executive Officer
Direct Line:01-8737246
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